
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BUNNY BUNCH DAYCARE & PRE-K NEWSLETTER 
 

May 2023 

     Upcoming Events 
❖ The daycare will be closed on 

Monday May 29th in observance of 
Memorial Day! We hope you have 
a safe and happy holiday. 

❖ With the warm sunny days ahead, 
we will be going outside more 
frequently. We are asking that 
each family bring in a bottle of 
sunscreen that will be used for all 
of the children. If your child has 
sensitive skin or needs to avoid a 
particular brand, please let us 
know. 

❖ We also ask that you send your 
child in with sneakers, or shoes 
with straps as flip flops come off 
easily on the playground. Thank 
you! 

❖ We will be holding a Memorial Day 
picnic on Friday May 26th. The 
children will eat lunch outside 
(weather permitting). There will be 
a sign-up sheet outside your child’s 
classroom as the date gets closer. 
Thank you for your participation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Star Teacher! 

 
Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the 

Month Miss Yacinda from our Boulevard 

location!  Miss Yacinda is one of our fantastic 

lead Toddler teachers who goes above and 

beyond to make sure her job is accomplished 

and the needs of each child in her care are 

fulfilled. Miss Yacinda takes great pride in her 

work and is doing a great job!  She is a 

dependable employee who always comes in 

with a can-do attitude and willingness to 

work without complaint. Miss Yacinda is 

always willing to help others and is 

extremely reliable when it comes to her 

shifts which is greatly appreciated by all! She 

truly is a great positive role model for others 

and her work ethic surely does not go 

unnoticed!  Miss Yacinda’s genuine, loving, 

and charismatic personality is shown through 

her love for children.  Each day she comes to 

work and puts 100% towards having a 

successful classroom.  The kids absolutely 

adore her and enjoy the time spent while in 

her class!  She does a fantastic job hosting 

daily circle times, interacting with the 

children, and caring for their every need.  We 

couldn’t be more thankful to have Miss 

Yacinda as part of our Bunny Bunch family! 

Congratulations Miss Yacinda, we love you!!! 

 

Notes From 

The 

Director… 

We hope all 

of our 

moms and 

grandmas 

have a 

wonderful 

Mother’s 

Day this 

month! 

 

 

Reminder: 

Tuition is 

always due 

the Friday 

before the 

week of 

attendance. 

Thank you! 

 

Happy Birthday!!! 

This month we would like to wish 

Nicholas a very happy 2nd birthday, 

Owen & Lincoln a very happy 3rd  

birthday, Kinsley & Jonah a very happy 

4th  birthday and Chloe a very happy 5th 

birthday!!!  We would also like to 

wish Miss Lucia and Miss Tonia a 

very Happy Birthday as well! We 

hope you all have a wonderful day! 

 

 

 

Star Students! 

Each month we have a “Star Student” of the month. 

The lead teacher will make the choice. Certificates 

and prizes will be available to the children at the 

beginning of each month. The teacher will base their 

decision on growth and development, relating to 

others, and other STAR qualities! 😊 

Our wonderful Star Students this month are… 

 

INFANTS:  Lucette 

TODDLERS:  Camden 

PRE-K 3:  Zachary 

PRE-K 4:  Axton 

 

 



  

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Healthy Food & Good Nutrition! 

   

The babies will be busy learning all about healthy foods, such as 

yummy fruits and vegetables.  They will be reading many stories 

about nutrition such as “We’re Making Breakfast for Mother”, 

“The Very Hungry Caterpillar”, “Little Pea” and “Good for Me and 

You”. The fun crafts planned will have the children getting messy 

as they paint with oranges, finger-paint an apple and worm 

picture, decorate a kite and create a pea pod!  We will be sure to 

enjoy the nice spring weather with enjoyable nature walks 

outside. With national butterfly week this month, these little 

cuties will be busy reading butterfly stories and painting with 

their feet to create their very own butterfly. In addition, the 

infants will also be working hard as they create a very special 

gift for their Moms for Mother’s Day.  This will be an exciting and 

enjoyable month for our lovable Infants. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO NICHOLAS WHO 

TURNS 1 THIS MONTH! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We will be sending home any 

swaddles or sleepsacks at the end 

of each week to be washed. Thank 

you!  

• Don’t forget to label all bottles, 

sippy cups, pacifiers, and any other 

items your child brings in with 

their first & last name. Thanks! 

• May 27th is our Memoriall Day 

picnic! Wear red, white & blue! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Infant Star of 

the Month, 

LUCETTE! 

INFANT 

NEWS 
May 



Infant Star Of The Month! 

 
Lucette is our Infant Room Star of the Month for April! This adorable blue 

eyed little girl brightens up our Infant Room in so many sweet and loving 

ways! Lucette has grown so much since she started just a few months ago 

and her teachers feel so lucky to be able to watch all of her progress! She has 

the sweetest smile and loves to show it off! To get a big smile from Lucy, her 

teachers always count on playing “peak-a-boo” or singing silly songs. Her smile 

will just melt your heart! Lucy especially loves when her big brother visits her; 

she always gets so excited and is so happy to see him. One of Lucy’s favorite 

types of toys to play with is anything that makes noise! She especially loves 

instruments and the crinkle books. Lucy also loves tummy time and to cuddle 

with stuffed animals & even her teachers. We are so proud of the adorable 

and loveable girl Lucette is becoming and are so honored to watch her learn 

and grow! Congratulations Lucette! Keep up the great work! We love you!!! 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Hooray for May!  

 

During this month the themes will be “Transportation”, 

“Butterflies”, “Music” and “Healthy Foods”. The month 

starts off with the children learning all about planes, cars, 

boats and all the different ways to travel around this 

wonderful world. They will be busy learning about traffic 

lights and a few of the basic rules of the road.  The 

children will be busy creating various butterfly art using 

all different methods including painting, coloring, gluing 

and more during Butterfly week! Fruits and vegetables will 

be the talk for the following week. They will be making a 

variety of fruits and vegetable crafts such as strawberries, 

peas in a pod, grapes and many more! During the week of 

music our children will become little musicians as they 

make their own drums, guitars and tambourines all while 

learning and exploring the different sounds instruments 

make. It will be sure to be a fun month learning all about 

the creatures that roamed the earth many, many years 

ago!  What a fun month this will be! 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  NICHOLAS 

WHO TURNS 2 THIS MONTH!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We are asking that each child 

brings in a blanket for 

themesleves for naptime. We 

will be sending them home at 

the end of each week to get 

washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all sippy 

cups and any other items for 

you child brings in. Thanks! 

• Friday May 27th is our 

Memroial Day Picnic! Wear red, 

white & blue! 

• The Daycare will be closed 

Monday May 30th in 

observance of Memorial Day! 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to 

our Toddler Star of 

the Month, 

CAMDEN! 

TODDLER 

NEWS 
May 

 



Toddler Star Of The Month! 

 
Congratulations to our toddler room star of the month, Camden! Camden is a smart little 

boy who is growing more and more every day! He has had a language explosion and talks so 

much now! He takes a true interest in circle time and loves to learn! Every morning he will 

join in our singing, shout out his colors, numbers, and shapes, and even reads along to the 

story we are reading! Camden is a sweet boy with lots of love to give! He likes to give big 

hugs and cuddles to his teachers and his smile lights up the room! He is gentle and caring to 

his friends and will even pat friends' backs or bring them toys to play with. It is so 

adorable. Camden is such a good friend and everyone always gets excited when he walks 

through the door in the morning! His friends greet him at the gate with joy! Some of 

Camden's favorite things to do in the toddler room are pushing the trucks and vehicles, and 

building tall structures with magnets or legos! He is an energetic and contagiously happy boy 

and we are so lucky to have him! Congratulations Camden, we love you!!!



 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Hooray for May! 

 

In the Pre-K 3 class, May begins with “Weather for Ducks” where 

the children will be focusing on ducks and rainy weather. 

“Showers of Flowers” will be the theme for the following week. 

During this week the children will learn all about flowers. They 

will plant their own sunflower and practice tracing and counting 

all while learning about plants! We then go into “Butterfly 

Magic.” What an exciting week this will be learning all about 

butterflies. With many different butterfly crafts and activities as 

well as watching a real caterpillar evolve into a butterfly it is 

sure to be a fun week! We finish out the month with “Fairy Tales 

& Favorite Stories” and “Nursery Rhymes.”  The children will be 

busy learning, singing, and acting out nursery rhymes such as 

“Little Miss Muffet” and “Hey Diddle, Diddle.”  They also will be 

listening tostories that have been read and retold through 

generations such as “The Three Little Pigs”, “Jack In the Bean 

Stalk”, “The Gingerbread Man” and many more!  Related crafts 

and activities will allow the children to bring characters to life 

while developing an appreciation for children’s literature and a 

love for reading. What a fun busy month for these little ones. 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• We are asking that each child bring 

in a blanket for themselves for 

naptime. We will be sending them 

home at the end of each week to 

get washed. Thank you! 

• Don’t forget to label all cups and 

any other items your child brings in. 

Thanks! 

• Friday May 27th will be our 

Memorial Day picnic! Wear red, 

white & blue! 

• The Daycare will be closed Monday 

May 30th in observance of 

Memorial Day! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Pre-K 3 Star of the 

Month, 

ZACHARY! 

PRE-K 3 

NEWS May 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  LINCOLN & 

OWEN WHO TURN 3 THIS MONTH 

AND JONAH& KINSLEY WHO TURN 4!! 

                                



Pre-K 3 Star Of The Month!

 
 

Congratulations to our pre-k 3 star of the month, Zachary! Zachary is a sweet boy who 

is doing so well in pre-k! He loves to learn and takes a true interest! Zachary can spell 

his own name and is doing an excellent job at tracing it! He loves to participate in circle 

time because he knows his shapes and colors! He also absolutely loves to sing songs and 

dance! When it’s time to sing at circle time, you can always hear him loud and clear! 

Zachary has made so much progress in our class but especially being fully potty trained! 

We are so proud of him! Zachary is a nice friend who plays well with anyone in the room! 

He makes sure to share and help his friends whenever he has the chance! If you need a 

helping hand, Zachary is there with it! Some of Zachary’s favorite things to do in the 

room are cars, trains, and anything that moves! He also loves to build with blocks and 

play with dinosaurs! Zachary is a complete joy to have in class and we are so proud of 

him every day! Congratulations Zachary, we love you!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

Our theme this month is 

Moving Forward! 

 

The first week, Planes, trains and automobiles will all be 

talked about during the week of “Transportation.”  The 

children will discuss their favorite ways to travel and 

enjoy making a special traffic light crafts.  “Colorful 

Butterflies” will have the children focusing in on the life 

cycle of a butterfly and will be able to watch our very own 

LIVE caterpillar evolve into a beautiful butterfly! “Patriotic 

Week” will have the children completing many different 

Red, White and blue crafts and activities as we get ready 

to celebrate Memorial Day. We will finish this week out 

with a fun Memorial Day picnic where we will have lunch 

outside! We then finish out the week with “Soaring into 

Summer”. With Feather Painting, creating a bird’s nest and 

many other summer time activities these children will be 

ready for summer in no time! This is going to be a very 

busy yet very exciting month! 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO CHLOE WHO 

TURNS 5 THIS MONTH!!! 

IMPORTANT NOTES & 

REMINDERS: 

• Please make sure that yoru 

childs water bottle is labeled 

with their first and last 

name. Thank you! 

• Friday May 28th is our 

Memorial Day picnic! Wear red, 

white & blue! 

The Pre-K 4 room is looking forward 

to graduation day, and with it, the 

beginning of summer! All of the 

children have had a great year and 

have worked very hard. They have 

made amazing progress and have 

learned so much. We have studied our 

letters, numbers, sign lanuage, 

Spanish, and many other things like 

how to work together and what it 

means to be a good friend. 

 

 

 

 

PRE-K 4 

NEWS May 
 

Congratulations to 

our Pre-K 4 Star of 

the Month, 

AXTON! 



Pre-K 4 Star of the Month! 

 
Congratulations to our pre-k 4 star of the month, Axton! Axton is awesome! He’s such a 

blast to have in our classroom and we look forward to seeing him every day! Axton is a 

smart little boy who is always interested in learning. We can always count of Axton to know 

the correct answers any time there is a question! He is also an incredibly respectful student 

who follows rules and routines and is always polite to his teachers and friends! He sets a 

great example for his peers. Some things you can find Axton playing with are any type of 

block! He loves to build! He uses his imagination and creativity to create things like 

spaceships, buildings, automobiles, you name it! After he makes his creation, he always has 

a story to go along with it! We love hearing Axton use his creativity at school! We are lucky 

to have a friend like Axton in our classroom! He is a great member of any center and has 

lots of friends who love to play with him! Axton has done awesome this year and we love 

watching him grow! Congratulations Axton, we love you!!! 


